
INDEPENDENT RESEARCH
STRESSED BY ENGLISH
DEPARTMENT

Important changes in curriculum and teaching
methods were inaugurated in this year's English
department. Sophomore classes are now studying
English literature, which previously was the sen-
ior English course. The new senior English
course, World Literature, was begun in several
classes this year and will be available for all
seniors next year.

Team teaching was practiced in larger scale
in order to provide a greater variety of experi-
ence and a greater depth of study in relation to
individual abilities and needs. This method
was found to have a great advantage for the pres-
entation of films, lectures, reports and discus-
sions. An arrangement of this type allowed the
students involved to get extra help, research
reports, prepare a dramatization from a play cur-
rently being studied, or work individually on a
topic of their own choice simultaneously, thus
permitting each student to reach his own indi-
vidual potential.

"To sleep, perchance to dream." Miss Messina.

Students stroll the grounds of Stratford looking forward to
the production of Macbeth.
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